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October 12, 2021 

 
The Honourable Doug Downey 

Ministry of the Attorney General 
McMurty-Scott Building, 720 Bay Street 

Toronto, ON M7A 2S9 
 

Dear Minister Downey: 
 

Sent via email: attorneygeneral@ontario.ca 
 

RE: Lottery Licensing to assist small organizations 

 
The Council of the Municipality of Grey Highlands at its Council meeting on 

October 6th, 2021 passed the following resolution: 
 

2021-677 
Dane Nielsen - Aakash Desai  

 
That in support of the original resolution from Tay Valley Township, 

the Council of the Municipality of Grey Highlands hereby requests staff 
to contact the Ministry responsible for the Alcohol and Gaming of 

Ontario to seek their assistance in implementing an additional level of 
licensing which would permit small organizations to hold fundraisers 

as a method of sustaining our community and organizations; and 
 

That all municipalities in Ontario are sent this resolution to seek their 

assistance in lobbying the Ministry. 
CARRIED. 
 

Please let me know if you require anything further. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Jerri-Lynn Levitt 
Deputy Clerk,  

Municipality of Grey Highlands 
519-986-2811 x. 230 levittj@greyhighlands.ca 
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